
Ft. Totten Gate Security to be Reinstated

I am pleased to report that beginning Monday, June 15, 
2009, front Gate Security at Ft. Totten will resume. Light 
duty  FDNY  personnel  will  be  assigned  to  guard  the 
entrance. Effective July 1, 2009 money has been restored 
to the budget which will allow for the reinstatement of 
full  time gate  security.   Community  Board 7Q & 11Q 
have  received  correspondence  from  FDNY'sRoger 
Montesano confirming the restoration of gate security.

A big thank you goes out to the elected officials,  civic 
groups  and  community  leaders  who  supported  the 
BTCA's efforts to maintain the safety of Fort Totten. We 
made our  voices  heard and once  again  proved that  by 
working together people can make a difference.

Warren Schreiber
President, Bay Terrace Community Alliance, Inc.
917 494-2247
www.btca.org

See also:

2009-03-07 Protest to reinstate Fort Totten front gate security 

2009-03-07 Rally to Protect Fort Totten Saturday, March 7, 11:00 a.m. 

http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2009/2009-03-07_Fort_Totten_Protest.pdf
http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2009/2009-03-07_Fort_Totten_rally.pdf

